REPORT FROM THE LAUNCELLS PARISH NEWS

I hope everyone agrees that the past year has been another successful one for the Launcells Parish News.

Printing costs are due to increase yet again within the next few months. I have changed the layout of the magazine slightly, meaning more pages are black and white, which hopefully is not too noticeable and by doing this, I have kept the printing costs as low as I can. I am hopeful that it will not be necessary to increase the yearly subscription but will review again towards the end of this year.

While I have the opportunity, I would like to thank the members of the Parish Magazine Committee for their continued help and support and to Brian for proof reading the magazine for me each month. Thanks also to the volunteers who kindly deliver the magazines throughout the year and to all the regular contributors (too many to list individually), our advertisers and also Parish Magazine Printing in Whitstone who print our magazines for us and most of all, to the subscribers who continue to buy the magazine and hopefully enjoy it.

Mandy Pollard, Editor, Launcells Parish News